
 

 

This Weeks ‘What’s Happening’ 
 Bin the Bottle Exchange. Don’t forget you can bring in your child’s 

bottle with a teat, and bin it in in our entrance in exchange for a new 
free flow drinking cup and a free toothbrushing pack. Did you know 

that children over one year should no longer use a dummy or bottle with 
a teat as these can delay your child’s speech and negatively affect their 

oral health. You can bring in your child’s bottles until 25th February  and the office can give 
you the free packs! 

To view this week’s menu please visit the news section of our website and  
Week 2 for our winter menu.  

Why not try some of the Better Health, Healthier Families recipes at home! 
Visit https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/ 

 

This 
week 

The Sign of the Week this week is  
 “Fish”  

Watch Lucinda make the sign at 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WEBKgwvnnbA  
 

This 
week 

  
Have you seen our new fish tank and fish in the entrance? 

Each class will have their own week to be reponsible for feeding 
the fish everyday and learn how to look after them. 

They will also have an opportunity to name their own class fish. 
Which one is your favourite?  

 

This week 
in all the 

classrooms 

This week the children in all classes will be helping to wash and clean the toys 

and resources before the half term holiday. This will help the children to 
understand about looking after our nursery environment.  

Visit Tiny Happy People’s Little helper and he Washing Up Game to find out how 
this can also help develop your child’s language at 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/washing-up-game/z4cnnrd and 
 https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/little-helper-18-24/z7cccqt 

 

   Join in with green room staff singing  

1,2,3,4,5 Once I Caught a Fish Alive.  

Watch the song on our Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/StrongCloseNS/videos 
and on BBC Schools Counting Songs at 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/nursery-rhymes-1-2-3-4-5-once-i-caught-a-fish-alive/zdy6jhv 
 

We close for the half term holiday this Friday 10th and return on Monday 20th February.  
Visit our website to see our regular updates about support in the local area, classroom activities and staff 

videos on our core stories and rhymes. There are also useful links and information to help support activities 
and learning at home, places to visit in the area and local countryside and walks with images by kind 

permission of local photographer Malcolm Eldon. https://strongclosenscc.co.uk/ 
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